UAF Master Planning Committee

Date: November 19, 2015

To: Michael Powers, Interim Chancellor

From: Joshua Greenberg, Chair

Re: MPC Recommendation 2015-04; Proposed Veteran's Memorial Site Location

The UAF Master Planning Committee recommends approval of the site location for a proposed Veteran's Memorial at the overlook across from Reichart, with a final design to be brought back to MPC for approval .

In addition to the recommended site location MPC suggests that other areas for consideration include:

- Coordination with Design and Construction
- Funding/Development strategy
- Alignment with Troth Yeddha' strategic plan

X Approved

☐ Denied

Comments:

Michael Powers, Interim Chancellor